
   

 

 

 

 

 

 
Wednesday 13th September 
 
Dear families, 
 
It was great to see Year 10 in school for lessons today and we look forward to seeing Year 9 tomorrow and Year 8 on 
Friday. Year 11 continue their exam preparations and Y12 and 13 are working hard from Fitzharrys. John Mason staff 
have fed back how grateful they have been for the warm welcome they’ve had from their Fitzharrys colleagues. It is 
inspiring to see so many parts of the Abingdon community coming together to offer their help. 
 
We have updated our website to include links for students working from home tomorrow. Please find the links for 
Thursday here:  
 
Timetables and work for this week - John Mason School 
   
Our catering staff have done a fantastic job. They have managed to provide a near normal service today, despite 
currently being without any cooking facilities on site.  
 
Year 10 Parents Information Evening - Fitzharrys School Main Hall - 6.00pm,Thursday. 
 
Having limits on the number of students we can have on site is very frustrating. We are glad that we have found 
ways to ensure that many of our planned events are continuing. Tomorrow we will be holding our Year 10 Parents 
Information Evening in the Fitzharrys School Main Hall. We are again very grateful to be hosted by our partner 
school and we hope that as many of you as possible can attend tomorrow at 6pm. 
 
We are also very pleased that our Year 11 boys football team will be playing against King Alfred School at home on 
Tuesday 19th September. Kick-off is at 3:30pm and we wish them well.  
 
Thank you again for your patience and support. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Alastair West 
Headteacher 
John Mason School 

https://www.johnmason.oxon.sch.uk/students-and-parents/plans-for-working-from-home/

